

St. Peter Lutheran School

Newsletter

April 27, 2018

www.922church.com (920) 739-2009

Dear Parents,

GOD'S WORD FOR THIS WEEK—1 John 3:1 How great is the love the Father has lavished on us, that we should be called children of God! And that is what we are!

CONFIRMATION will take place in the 10:00 a.m. service at Fox Valley Lutheran High School on Sunday, April 29. Our prayer is that these teens stay connected to their Lord and Savior.

MID-QUARTER GRADES of 3rd-8th grade students have been posted on School Speak. Parents, if you have any questions, please contact your child's classroom teacher.

18-19 FINANCIAL AID APPLICATIONS—

St. Peter Lutheran offers tuition assistance for families through our financial aid fund. Our financial aid fund is financially supported through an endowment fund, our annual golf outing, and direct gifts. All school families can apply for financial aid. You can find the 18-19 financial aid application on our school website at http://922church.com/financial-aid. Applications are due to the school office by May 1. If you have any further questions, please contact Mr. Punzel.

TUITION QUESTIONS OR ACCOUNT

CHANGES—Parents who have questions on their school tuition or tuition direct withdrawals or if you have any changes to your bank account, please contact Rhonda Dietzler at rhonda.dietzler@922church.com.

YMCA 18-19 SCHOOL YEAR AFTER-CARE—

Information on after-school childcare offered through the YMCA at St. Peter for 5K through age 12 for the 2018-2019 school is year was attached to last week's newsletter and is on our website. Online registration can be completed through the YMCA of the Fox Cities program registration website. If you have questions, please contact Amie Olsen, Child Care Services Director at the Apple Creek YMCA at aolsen@ymcafoxcites.org.

ST. PETER THEATER PRESENTS ANNIE JUNIOR on Friday, May 4. Showtimes are at 1:00 and 7:00 p.m.

5K GLOW RUN ON OCTOBER 6TH—Do you want to become a part of history? Church history, that is. In conjunction with the 150th Anniversary of St. Peter Lutheran, we are launching a new Glow Run 5k event in the Fox Valley on Saturday, October 6th starting at 6:00 pm! This race for all ages will take you through the country roads of North Appleton, starting and ending through the Neon-Lit campus of St. Peter! This is a stroller-friendly course, so families are encouraged to attend! Join us for the AFTERGLOW party. This party atmosphere will be complete with a DJ and Food Trucks for your enjoyment! Make sure you are wearing everything NEON or GLOW IN THE DARK! Registration opens April 1st at https://runsignup.com/Race/WI/Appleton/5k readysetglow. Please note that race pricing will increase on June 1st. If you have any questions or would like to become a race sponsor, please email 5kreadysetglow@gmail.com.

FREEDOM FLAG FOOTBALL LEAGUE

information for the 2018 fall season is attached to today's newsletter. Their Fall Flag Football program is for students in Kindergarten through 5th grade in 2018-19.

scrip News—There are a numer of low denomination Scrip cards that are available until May 25 or while supplies last. You will need to order these cards, so if you choose to purchase any of them, please write them in on the lines provided on the bottom of the Scrip order form. Also, the cut-off for earning rebates for the 2018-2019 school year is Sunday, May 27. If you would like to change the designation for your rebates, please fill out a new enrollment form stating your wishes and submit it to any seller or the school office. Contact Rhonda Van Vreede at stpeterscrip@newbc.rr.com if you have any questions.

THE MAY SCHOOL AND HOT LUNCH CALENDARS are attached to the newsletter. Calendars and hot lunch menus are also available on our school website http://922church.com. On the homepage, simply click on the "St. Peter School" section, then click the "News and Resources" tab; under the "Documents" tab, the newsletters, calendars, menus, and other helpful school information are listed there. This information is also available on the 922church app.

FVL SUMMER CAMPS—Only one more week left to register for FVL 2018 Summer Camps! Registration information and payments are handled completely online found at the link http://fvlschools.org/summer-camps or go to the FVL website (www.fvlhs.org) and under Athletics, click on Youth Sports, and then Summer Camps. The registration deadline for these summer camps is May 5.

LOST AND FOUND ITEMS—There are many items on the lost and found table in the school entryway. Parents, you are encouraged to write your child's name in their coats, boots, hats, gloves, lunch boxes, water bottles, etc., to make it easier to return these items if they are ever lost. Stop by to see if any of these items belong to your child. Items not claimed will be donated to the Bargain Garden.

In Christ, Mr. Punzel

Calendar of Events

Friday, April 27

Mid-Quarter grades are posted on School Speak for Grades 3-8

Early Dismissal at 12:10 p.m. for 5K-8th grade Faculty In-service for 5K-8th Grade teachers— 12:45 to 2:30 p.m.

Sunday, April 29

Confirmation worship service at FVL—10:00 a.m.

Tuesday, May 1

Financial Aid/Tuition Assistance Applications for 2018-19 are due back to the office

Thursday, May 3

Chapel-8:30 a.m.

Early Childhood Ministry Mother's Day Tea

Friday, May 4

School Musical Annie Jr. performed at St. Peter— 1:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m.

Saturday, May 5

Trinity Lutheran Invitational Track Meet at Brillion Middle School

Sunday, May 6

 2^{nd} and 6^{th} grades sing in the 9:00 a.m. service